

Dear sponsor,

The Alliance Hot Stove League is seeking your assistance to assure our 2023 spring and summer baseball program will again be among the best in the state of Ohio.

You can do this by sponsoring a team consisting of approximately 13 boys and girls who are looking for a summer of supervised and healthy fun. This year our sponsorship fee is again \$400.00 per team. This tax deductible donation will help provide for such things as awards, insurance, utilities, equipment and umpire fees. You can be assured that no one in our organization receives any type of compensation for their services.

This year we are seeking 25 sponsors, one per team, which will enable us to have approximately 300 boys and girls take part in our program. Each team is completely uniformed and the sponsor's name will appear on the players' shirts. Also, win or lose, your team's name will appear on our website. Your business information also appears on our website at alliancehotstove.org, along with team schedules and other league information. This not only provides you with advertising, but also shows your community support.

Due to our purchase of equipment and organization of teams by early March, your prompt response along with your check for \$400.00 made out to the ALLIANCE HOT STOVE LEAGUE will be greatly appreciated. If forwarding your check (see below), please make every effort to send it to us by March 1, 2023.

The Alliance Hot Stove League as well as our many boys and girls and their families thank you for your cooperation and support.

Respectfully,

Barry Benedict Secretary, Alliance Hot Stove Baseball
Yes we will sponsor a team this year and our check is enclosed.
Yes we will sponsor a team this year and will forward our check.
Please print the sponsor name as you would like it to appear on the players' shirts:

Please return to: Alliance Hot Stove League

3650 Baldwin Ave. Alliance, Oh. 44601